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Autoliv Expands in Indonesia

(Stockholm, December 5, 2012) — — — To meet its strong order intake in Asia, Autoliv Inc. — the global leader in automotive safety
systems — has opened a new seatbelt plant in Cibitung near Jakarta, Indonesia. The new plant will enable the Company to grow
its sales in Indonesia from $12 million last year to $25 million by 2015 in already booked business and to $50 million when the
plant will be fully utilized.

The plant will replace the Company’s existing Indonesian plant and serve Toyota, Daihatsu and Nissan, Autoliv's main customers in
Indonesia.

The new plant has a floor space of nearly 2,500 square meters (sqm) on a land plot of 11,000 sgm and, at the start, 170 employees. All of
the employees will be transferred from Autolivs existing Indonesian plant. The capital expenditures for the new plant amount to $3 million.

Light vehicle production in Indonesia is expected to grow by more than 20% this year to almost one million vehicles. Indonesia with 240
million people is one of the fastest growing economies in Asia. Autoliv entered the Indonesian market in 2002.

Inquiries:

Jan Carlson, President & CEO, Autoliv Inc Tel. +46-8-587 20 600

Colin Naughton, President Autoliv Asean Tel. +66 38456099 /+66 819969535
About Autoliv

Autoliv Inc., the worldwide leader in automotive safety systems, develops and manufactures automotive safety systems for all major automotive
manufacturers in the world. Together with its joint ventures, Autoliv has approximately 80 facilities with more than 50,000 employees in 29 countries. In
addition, the Company has ten technical centers in nine countries around the world, with 21 test tracks, more than any other automotive safety supplier.
Sales in 2011 grew by 15% to US $8.2 billion. The Company’s shares are listed on the New York Stock Exchange (NYSE: ALV) and its Swedish Depository
Receipts on the OMX Nordic Exchange in Stockholm (ALIV sdb). For more information about Autoliv, please visit our company website at wawwautoliv.com.



